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shed was remodelled in 1908, the two being 
made into one closed-in building, and a tea­
meeting was held in the fall. During this 
pastorate Mr. John Ross died and Mr. Robt. 
Mcllveen removed to the West.

Members of the present session are Mr. 
Robert McKenzie, senior elder and session 
clerk ; Mr. Milton Barrett, former Sunday 
School superintendent; Mr. W. D. McKenzie, 
present Sunday School superintendent; Mr. 
Robert Laws, former Sunday School teacher; 
Mr. D. A. Ross, church treasurer.

Rev. Mr. Horne accepted a call to St.

Andrew’s Church, Renfrew in August, 
1912, and the present pastor. Rev. J. C. For­
ster, was inducted in December, 1912. Since 
his coming a number, especially of the young 
people, have united with the church. All 
who answered the country’s call have return­
ed in health. The work in the Sunday School 
is going along well. The congregation is in 
a prosperous condition, but is looking for 
greater things in the Forward Movement era 
and Golden Jubilee year, all the while "en­
deavoring to keep the unity of the spirit in 
the bond of peace."


